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What Car Dealerships Need to Know About DOL’s Overtime Rule
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In September, 2019 the Department of Labor (DOL) announced changes to federal wage and hour

regulations that became known as the “new overtime rule.” The new rule took effect on January 1,

2020, leaving many employers to wonder how it will impact their companies. In an article for Auto

Dealer Today, Lauren Sobaski analyzed the changes and assessed the impact for car dealerships

around the country.

To read the article, visit Auto Dealer Today.
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